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Good afternoon Janice,

The Penacook Village Association is holding their 2nd annual Memorial Day Parade on
Sunday, May 28th at 12 noon in Penacook.

We cordially invite the city of Concord's dignitaries to participate in the parade. Step off for
the Parade is 12 noon from the Merrimack Valley High School's back parking lot. We will be
setting the parade's participant order beginning at 11:30 am.

If you could have any interested city dignitaries contact me by email at iortega3@aol.com to
confirm they are able to participate, it would be appreciated.

Thank you, 

Irene Ortega and Cindi Jaques
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